
Intersec�on at 1720 North & Carterville Road 
 

• A “Do Not Block Intersec�on” sign on southbound 
Carterville Rd. 

• A le� turn and a right turn lane have been striped. 
• The westbound “Do Not Block Intersec�on” sign 

has been relocated: east side of the Old Mill 
Condos. 

• The stop lines, cross walk, and the box for the 
future “Do Not Block” stencil have been refreshed. 

• A “Do Not Block” stencil applied to 1720 N 
Carterville Rd. 

• From Vern Keeslar (Traffic Manager):  
“We have completed all that we stated we would 
do when we met with the neighborhood folks. The 
plan is to see how this works over the next year. If 
it is successful, then we should be good to go as is. 
However, if we s�ll get complaints and accidents, 
then we will have to take a more dras�c ac�on at 
the intersec�on.” 

 


